
 

 

STAFF REPORT 

 
MEETING DATE:  August 29, 2024  

TITLE: 

Discussion and consider recommendation to council on removing the connection at Charles 

Street from Reed Ranch into the Riverside Grove Subdivision from the master transportation 

plan.  

AGENDA ITEM SUBMITTED BY: 

Kennedy Higgins – Senior Planner, Development Services 

BACKGROUND: 

The current master transportation plan calls for a connection of Blakey road to Charles street 

(please see map created at workshop, the yellow mark is the proposed connection ) which 

would push an unnecessary amount of traffic onto Charles Street into the Riverside Grove 

Subdivision.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 Map 
 


